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A Note from the APL Staff: 

Thank you all for your continued patience as we all 

deal with this COVID-19 State of Emergency. We 

know this is an uncertain time for all and we are all 

looking forward to serving you once again when it 

is safe to do so. While services may look different 

when we reopen, our commitment to you has not 

changed. Please take care of yourselves and your 

loved ones and continue doing your part in 

flattening the curve. We will see you soon! 

 

Be sure to follow us on social 

media for daily posts!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Access digital and 

streaming resources 

from home: 

Please visit ww.agawamlibrary.org/research/ and click 

on e-books/streaming to get started.  

All you need is your Agawam Library card!  

Don’t have one? Current card is expired?  

E-mail us at libstaff@agawam.ma.us to get help with 

your cards!  

 

Overdrive/Libby 

e-books, e-audiobooks 

Hoopla 

movies, music, e-books, e-audios, comics 

RBDigital 

e-books, magazines, British TV productions, Quello 

music concerts, The Great Courses 

Kanopy 

streaming films, Great Courses, PBD Series and 

Independent Filmmakers 

Freegal 

free music download service 

Additional Content is available from the Boston Public 

Library.  

Massachusetts residents can apply for an e-card from 

the BPL.  

https://www.bpl.org/ecard/ 
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Information Regarding the COVID-19 Closure 

 The library will remain closed until further 

notice. We will notify our patrons when we 

have a specific date. 

  Please hang on to your library materials. Our 

book drops are closed and locked. Due dates 

have been adjusted to May 1, 2020 and there 

will be no late fees during this time. We will 

adjust dates further if needed. 

 The best way to reach us during this closure is 

through email. Please email us with any 

questions. libstaff@agawam.ma.us.  

 The library will not be accepting any donations 

until at least July 2020.  

 Stay tuned to our social media pages for daily 

notices and updates.  

Our staff is available by email only during the COVID-19 Shutdown. 

Please use libstaff@agawam.ma.us to reach us. 

https://www.agawamlibrary.org/research/
mailto:libstaff@agawam.ma.us
https://www.bpl.org/ecard/
mailto:libstaff@agawam.ma.us
mailto:libstaff@agawam.ma.us

